
 
 

BANK OF GHANA 
 

 
NOTICE NO. BG/GOV/SEC/2025/21 

 

 
NOTICE TO THE GENERAL PUBLIC  

 
POSTPONEMENT OF THE NATIONAL LAUNCH OF THE CEDI@60 
ANNIVERSARY  

 
The Bank of Ghana refers to its Notice Number BG/GOV/SEC/2025/19 

dated 14th July 2025 on the national launch of the Cedi@60 Anniversary 
activities, which was scheduled for Friday, 8th August 2025, at the Accra 
International Conference Centre, and regrets to announce that the Launch 

has been postponed until further notice. 
 
The decision has been taken following the tragic death of five prominent 

Government Officials and three members of the Ghana Armed Forces in a 
military helicopter crash which occurred today, 6th August 2025.  

 
The Bank extends its deepest condolences to His Excellency the President of 
the Republic, the Government and People of Ghana and the families of the 

departed.   
 

The Bank appreciates the understanding and cooperation of all its 
stakeholders and the general public during this period of national mourning.  
 

 
 
(SGD.) 

SANDRA THOMPSON (MS.)     6 AUGUST 2025 
THE SECRETARY 

 
 


